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Welcome letter from the Chair of the Governing Board

Dear Applicant
Thank you for your interest in the Headteacher vacancy at Butterstile Primary School. 

Our current Headteacher is retiring and we are now seeking to appoint an exceptional and inspirational leader.  This is a significant appointment and we seek the person that is able to build upon the exceptional work of the current post holder.  As governors, we recognise that there are many challenges in education and that there are further challenges ahead and we are looking for someone who will lead us with drive and passion into the new challenges we face. 

We are looking for someone who will identify with the pride we have in our school and its staff and pupils. They will need to clearly see the excellent practice which already exists but know instinctively how to build on it further to achieve even greater results for our school and its staff, and therefore the very best outcomes for our pupils.

In short, we are looking for someone that is fully committed to the ethos of our school.

We sincerely hope that as you read through the recruitment documents and visit our website you will get a feel for our school and that you will be inspired to put yourself forward as a candidate for consideration. 

If you think you are the right person for the job, then please visit us. You will be able to meet the existing Headteacher, talk with the children and see first-hand what an exciting career opportunity this is.

If you feel you would like to discuss the role further, please contact me on 0161 921 1135.

My colleagues and I look forward to receiving and considering your application.

Yours faithfully,
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Keith Bardsley

Chair of Governors

How to apply

If you think you have the credentials, experience and desire to lead our school, we would love to hear from you.  Please complete the application form, along with a supporting letter of no more than three sides, in Arial 12.

CVs will not be accepted.

Timetable for selection

Closing date: Friday 1st February 2019, midday 

Shortlisting: Tuesday 5th February 2019

Interviews: Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th February 2019

To arrange a visit to the school, please email LGriffiths@bury.gov.uk or telephone 0161 797 5680 and ask for Lisa Griffiths. 

References 

Please supply at least two professional references, one to be your current or most recent employer. References will be taken up on all candidates selected for interview. 

Please email your completed application to: K.Bardsley@butterstile.org
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Butterstile Primary School,  School Grove, Prestwich,  Manchester,  M25 9RJ

Tel 0161 798 5680  Fax 0161 798 7351 E.Mail  butterstile@bury.gov.uk  Website www.Butterstile.org
Headteacher  Clare Salmon MBA BA Hons NPQH

